Leadership Meeting Minutes
July 19, 2007

· Welcome

· Changes for next year--Only 4 secretaries this year instead of 6


We need to diminish the number of students sent to the nurse.  Band-aids will be given to each teacher.  Our nurses will be Janet Neese and Duana Folmar.  We will be sharing them with East Lake.  They will be here from 8:30-12:00 daily.
Counselors will not be by alphabet this year.  Mrs. Gullatt will be 6th grade counselor, Mr. Ellis will be 7th and Mrs. LeJeune will be 8th grade.  They may move with students after this year.  
· No changes with citations

· Dress code changes/clarifications--Students may not take off a jacket at school if what is under it is inappropriate.  If you can tell that there is a violation under a jacket then it is not okay.  Do not ask a student to show you what is on under the jacket.  No holes allowed three inches above the knee.  Sewn patches are okay/necessary as well.
For boys, all pants are to be secured with a belt and the belt has to be adequately fastened to hold the pants above the hips.  Shirts that are not tucked have to meet the following criteria:  shirts cannot hang below the wrist while student is standing straight with arms hanging at the side.  If shirt exceeds this length, shirt must be tucked in.  

· Bags—Agenda states that book bags must stay in locker.  Canvas and string bags can be carried during the day.  Bag must be able to be folded up.  If bag is too big then teacher can deal with it individually to convince them to bring something smaller.
· Edline reports—Send all grades, not just an average.  Use same format within a team.  

· Grading weights—All teachers in same subject in same grade must have same percentage breakdown. 

· Field trip—One in fall okay in addition to 8th grade trip.  For 7th, just overnight trip because it is 3 school days.  6th grade can talk to Mullis.

· Candy CAN NOT be sold during the school day!
· Publicize box tops to your parents!  It is easy money for our school.

· Open House Thursday from 3-5.  Ms. Mullis will order Subway for all who want it.  Get count for number of staff that want ham, turkey or veggie.  Send this to Mr. Peppers right after meeting.
· Computer lab—Room 309 has been added as a new lab.  Sign up sheet will be in media center.
· Enrollment as of July 31 is 1128.  New students coming every day!!!

· Bully training—Program emphasizes the role of bystanders.  Change the attitude of students who aren’t necessarily the bully.  Then victim doesn’t feel isolated and bully doesn’t have so much power.  Focus is changing the attitude of the entire school.
· Be better about reporting to Ms. Redding as far in advance as possible because she buys food 2-3 weeks in advance.
· At the end of this year, team money will be rolled into general fund.

· Curriculum Night—August 21

· Interquest Assembly—August 21 in afternoon

· August 10—6th grade fundraiser assembly

· August 13—7th and 8th show fundraiser video

· Line students up to walk to connections???  Figure out a way to get there quietly.  Too disruptive to those on the way!

· Faculty meeting dates

· Aug 16

· Sept. 13

· Oct 11

· Nov 15

· Dec 13

· Jan 17

· Feb 14

· Mar 13

· Apr 17

· May 15

Every Monday—45 minutes of Committed Collaboration (horizontal planning)

Every Wed—45 minutes of grade level.  Every other week will be administrative and team time and then the other weeks will be BST.  Calendar to be coming soon!!

Goal for lunchroom staff is to serve more breakfast.  Grab and Go Bag is available every day.  Encourage students on free lunch to eat every day.  It is also free for them.  Breakfast is $1.00.  If students arrive later than 8:15 then they can get grab bag and take it to homeroom with them.  

Consequence for being tardy is a citation.  Make sure students understand that if they are tardy coming back from connections then they’ll get a citation.  There will be bells this year for that.  

August 8—Class meeting during academic time

Reading initiative—Last year’s 6th and 7th grade students did not meet MAP growth targets.  8th graders did meet those targets but they had also had 2 years of reading as a separate class in addition to reading intiative.  We need to figure out as a grade level what we are going to do for this initiative…anything from last year need to be changed???
Questions/Comments??

